















## The BRAIN study

# The BRAIN Study Newsletter, August 2018

### Rugby Football Union (RFU)/BRAIN Study Film Event

On Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> June, an event was held at the London School of Hygiene & Tropical Medicine (LSHTM), which included a scientific update and recruitment progress by the BRAIN Study Principal Investigators, Professor Neil Pearce, Dr Valentina Gallo and Professor Damien McElvenny.

Below are the links to a short video by the RFU promoting the study and to the meeting recording and slides:

- Meeting recording and slides: https://panopto.lshtm.ac.uk/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.aspx?id=aea44ae5-b7cc-4229-8b4a-6331f5b541ce
- RFU/BRAIN Study film https://vimeo.com/264592651/8956968e90



#### Other press and related articles

- https://blog.alzheimers.org.uk/research/dementiafootballing-legacy/
- http://www.englandrugby.com/news/brain-study-progressing-well/
- https://www.telegraph.co.uk/rugbyunion/2018/02/21/talk-rugby-bill-beaumont-takes-leadconcussion-research/

## How can I contact a member of the BRAIN Study team?

- Email the study team at <a href="mailto:brainstudy@lshtm.ac.uk">brainstudy@lshtm.ac.uk</a>
- Call the study team on 07949 533 818
- Dr. Valentina Gallo: v.gallo@gmul.ac.uk or call 0207 882 6135

We look forward to hearing from you!

